
 

People's Deputy of Ukraine 

01008, Kyiv, Hrushevskoho Str. 5. E-mail: shkrum@rada.gov.ua  

 

Dear Mr. Kubilius,  

 

Please allow us to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude for your 
immense contribution to the #LightUpUkraine campaign.  

 

We greatly appreciate your involvement, as you were one of the first to support 

the solidarity initiative. Your efforts to contact mayors and representatives of 
local constituencies have been invaluable in helping to raise the public’s 

awareness of the humanitarian catastrophe that is taking place in Ukraine. With 

your assistance and encouragement, the number of cities and towns partaking in 
this initiative has increased drastically.  

 

We would like to share some materials and statistics about the campaign. 

 Twenty-two cities have participated in this initiative, covering 59 cities 

and small towns.  

 The overall number of locations where the lights were switched off is 
111. 

 The main video of the campaign 

 
We are sorry for this delay in giving you more details about the results of the 

campaign. However, we hope that we will be able to hug and thank you 

personally on 24 February.  
 

Thank you once again for always being a true and great friend of Ukraine. Your 

dedication and commitment to this cause are genuinely inspiring, and we are 

deeply grateful for your quick reaction and support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Alona Shkrum, MP of Ukrainian Parliament 

Dmytro Natalukha, MP of Ukrainian Parliament 

Lesia Vasylenko, MP of Ukrainian Parliamen 
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